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September 14, 2023 
 
 
Elaine Porter 
Tetra Tech 
351 Coffman St, Suite 200 
Longmont, CO 80501 
 
 
Re: No Additional Comments, Water Quality Monitoring Plan,  
 Windy Hill Water Operations LLC, Pilot Project, Permit No. M-2023-024  
 
Dear Ms. Porter, 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS/Division) has completed its review of your 
responses (dated August 22, 2023) to our August 8, 2023 adequacy review letter for the Windy Hill 
Pilot Project.   

The Division accepts the Water Quality Monitoring Plan for surface water and groundwater at the 
site and has no additional comments. 

Please note the Division does not guarantee that other technical or unforeseen items may arise that 
require revision to the plans or additional sampling.   

If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me by telephone at 303-
866-3567 x8114, or by email at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Patrick Lennberg 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
cc: Jared Ebert, DRMS 
 
ec: Elaine Porter, Tetra Tech, elaine.porter@tetratech.com 
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